
Carole Washburn 

Executive Secretary  

WUTC 

Olympia,  WA 

 

May 26, 2008  

 

Dear  Ms Washburn 

 

Please accept the attached documents as support for our August fuel surcharge. 

 

Fuel has risen to $4.85/gallon from our base year $2.01/gallon.  We are requesting a fuel surcharge of $2.50 one way to 

help cover this increase. 

 

Our request has an effective date of June 28th but with the LSN filing we are requesting an effective date of June 1, 

2008 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

Richard Johnson 

President - Wickkiser International Companies, Inc 

 

 

 


